
Join us for an uplifting professional learning event tailored for practicing teachers, designed
to celebrate teachers' invaluable contributions, provide opportunities for networking with

other teachers,  and rekindle the passion for teaching.

Register Now: www.tinyurl.com/floridatoy

September 9, 2023
TECO Hall, USF College of Education
Tampa, FL

For more information, please contact:  
Rachel Hatten, Ph.D. 
Email: rachelhatten@usf.edu
Phone: 813-974-5959

EVENT HIGHLIGHTS

9:00 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.     Breakfast (provided)
9:30 a.m. -10:15 a.m.     Small Group Learning/Networking
10:15 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.  Panel with Teachers of the Year

FREE TO ATTENDFREE TO ATTEND

1. Panel of Inspirational Voices: This panel brings together some of the recent Florida Teachers of the Year and Florida District Teachers of the Year.  These individuals
have demonstrated unparalleled commitment, innovation, and excellence in the field of education. Through their stories, insights, and strategies, participants will gain
valuable perspectives to enhance their own teaching journeys.

2. Sharing Best Practices: The panelists, representing diverse grade levels and subjects, will share their tried-and-true teaching methodologies, innovative classroom
practices, and creative approaches to engage students. Attendees will gain practical insights that can be immediately incorporated into their classrooms, igniting
excitement and efficacy for the upcoming academic year.

3. Interactive Discussions: Engage in meaningful conversations with fellow educators, reflecting on the lessons learned from the panelists and brainstorming innovative
ways to elevate the teaching experience. Exchange ideas, challenges, and strategies that empower teachers to overcome obstacles and amplify their impact.

4. Networking Opportunities: Connect with like-minded educators from across Florida, building a supportive community of professionals who understand the joys and
challenges of the teaching profession. The workshop provides a platform to forge connections that can extend beyond the event, fostering ongoing collaboration and
support.


